
Christmas 

2019 

                     P1 - 7 Christmas Performances 

 

This year our Christmas Performances will be held in the School Hall on  

Wednesday 11 and Thursday 12 December. 

P1 - 3 Performances of ‘Everyone Loves a Baby’ are Wednesday 11 at 2.00pm and  

Thursday 12 at 9.30am. 

P4 - 7 Performances of ‘A Gleeful Christmas’ are Wednesday 11 at 9.30am and  

Thursday 12 at 1.45pm. 

       Christmas Lunch 

Christmas Lunch will be served on Friday 13 December from 11.45 am.  
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                        Christmas Parties 

 

              Nursery - Monday 16 December - am & pm           

           P1 including Buddies - Monday 16 December - pm 

              P2 & 3 - Wednesday 18 December - pm 

P4 & 5 - Tuesday 17 December - pm 

P6 & 7 - Thursday 19 December - pm 

Pupils who are taken home to change for their party should only return to school in time for their 

afternoon session to begin. 

                     Panto Time! 

 

Our in-school pantomime this year 

is ‘Aladdin’ which M & M             

Productions will present to the     

pupils (P1 to P7) on Wednesday 18 December.  

A letter with details of cost will follow. 

      ADVERSE WEATHER CONDITIONS 
 

In the event of the school being forced to close due to adverse weather conditions, the 
following procedures should be followed: 

 
• Parents should phone the school information line  -   

             0870 054 1999 with the pin number 011280 and follow instructions 
                                                  or 

• Look on the website http://www.aberdeencity.gov.uk/closure  
                                                  or 

• Listen to Northsound 1 on FM 96.9 or BBC Radio Scotland as they will be 
broadcasting current weather bulletins for schools 

              & 

• Check for a Groupcall text message sent from the school  
           

If, during the course of a school day the weather conditions deteriorate badly,  
parents may pick up their children from reception. 

Holiday 

Dates 

Term ends 

at 3.15pm 

on Friday 20 

December 

and begins 

at 9.00am 

on Monday 6 

January. 

And finally …….  Merry Christmas and a happy, healthy 2020 from the staff and pupils! 

        Christmas Jumper Day 

 

Save the Children’s Christmas    

Jumper Day is on Friday 13         

December. We are asking   

pupils to come to school     

wearing a Christmas jumper,  

  donations welcome. 


